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International Human Rights law including provisions that "no one shall be subjected to torture or
to cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment" (Article 7 of the International Covenant
on Civil and Political Rights and the Convention against Torture). Ministers, officiais and others
have spoken publicly on this niatter on numerous occasions and will continue to do so.

However, there are limitations to the assistance which any government can provide its cîtizens
abroad. Travellers should be well aware of the political, legal and security structures of the
countries which they visit. Regularly updated travel reports will continue to advise Canadians of
the risks associated with travel to potentially hazardous areas.


